
Master’s Program Funding Models 
 

 

Academic Master's

• Tuition + Fees + NRST (non-
resident)

• Generates a 50% return-to-
aid to the campus

• Count toward state-funded 
enrollments

• May be eligible for Student 
Support (fellowships, 
TAships)

Professional Degree 
Supplemental Tuition 

(PDST)

• Tuition + Fees + NRST (non-
resident)

• Generates 33% return-to-aid 
to campus via USAP/block 
funds

• + Professional Fee/ 
Supplemental Tuition 
returned to school; 
approved by the Regents

• Revenue in the form of 
Professional Fee, but funds 
restricted to program 
activities.

• Count toward state-funded 
enrollments

• May be eligible for some 
student support 
(fellowships, TAships)

Self-Supporting Graduate 
Professional Degree 
Programs (SSGPDPs)

• One program fee (no NRST); 
must be approved by UCOP

• Health insurance may be 
purchased separately

• Program fees must cover ALL 
program costs (faculty, staff, 
TAs, Registrar, Graduate 
Division, Library, other 
campus resources)

• Revenue beyond expenses 
stays in the department, but 
is taxed by the campus

• Students in SSGPDPs are not 
eligible for 
fellowship/TA/GSR support

• Do not count toward state-
funded enrollments


